Happy New Year Howe Memorial Library Community!
[bookmark: _GoBack]It’s hard to believe that 2015 is almost over. This year finds us with a new roof and back entrance, 3 new computers, e books, an extra day, the new AWE children’s computer and our early literacy department. Yes, we have been busy. Summer reading open with a trip to our Breckenridge/Wheeler Fire department and a visit from Smokey the Bear. We had a frozen party, Lego club, adult reading group, local author’s night, Author visits from Robin Devereaux Nelson and John Kozak. Just to highlight a few things we have been doing. 
Thank you to Gratiot County Community Foundation, Isabella bank, Main Street Pizza, American Legion Women’s Auxiliary, Christensen’s, Silers Market, Smitties, The Gleaners, Alma Kiwanis, Tim Miller, Ken & Mike Federspiel, Alma Meijer’s, Charlotte Simmons, Georgean Perry, Woody’s, Saginaw Valley News, to the families that have lost loved ones and remembered them with Memorials and to our patrons who donate in the glass bucket, for your continued support. To our Friends of the Library group for your constant support both emotionally and monetary and to our Board of Directors who listen and guide us every step of the way. To each of you who walk thru our doors and say hi. My staff, Jackie, Deb, Cheri, and Kim, who encourage and have a “we can do anything attitude”.  Thank each and every one of you for our continue success.
Happy New Year Breckenridge, I’m excited to see what new things we will accomplish in 2016.


